
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

December 10, 2019 

10:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 

TO:   Members, Subcommittee on Investigations, Oversight, and Regulations 

FROM:  Judy Chu, Chairwoman 

DATE:  Tuesday, December 3, 2019 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Investigations, Oversight, and Regulations 

will hold a hearing titled, “Review of the SBA’s 504/CDC Loan Program.” The hearing is 

scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday, December 10, 2019 in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.  

The hearing will review the United States Small Business Administration’s (SBA) 504/CDC 

Loan Program. From the role of Certified Development Companies (CDCs) to the economic 

development requirements that are outlined in the program, the hearing will provide Members of 

the Subcommittee the opportunity to hear directly from program participants. 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, December 9, 2019 in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Matthew Gomez, Counsel for the Committee, 

at 202-225-4038. 


